
   

This month we will be 
starting the Brownies and 
Beyond Badge. We will be 
making a memory book 
and talking about their 
favourite memories from 
Sparks. The girls will also 
be learning about what 
happens after sparks. The 
girls will also be preparing 
for the upcoming fly-up (on 
April 2) by choosing a 
theme, making decorations 
and invitations.

A reminder that there 
will be no meeting March 
12 because of March Break. 
Also, Spring is coming so 
we ask the girls to bring 
indoor shoes with them as 
the weather can be messy.  
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March 5
- Visit from Firefighter

- The girls will be learning all about safety

March 12
- There will be no meeting.

March 19
- Show and tell night

-Make a sparks memory book

- Brainstorm a fly-up theme 

- Talk about what happens after sparks and 
staying in touch with friends from sparks

- Prepare for fly-up

- Talk to the girls about becoming a brownie

March 26
- The girls will be preparing for fly-up

- We will be making decorations and 
invitations and practice our song

If you have any questions feel free to email 
19thbrowniesandsparks@hotmail.ca
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